
PLEASANT HILL MIDDLE SCHOOL/HIGH SCHOOL 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

March 10, 2022 
Oregon has mandated masks to be worn at all times indoors 

through March 11th.  Starting March 14, masks are optional for all 
students and staff while at school and also on district 

transportation.  Please be respectful of an individual’s decision to 
wear or not wear a mask. 

 

CHROMEBOOK UPDATES NEEDED 
IN ORDER TO KEEP YOUR CHROMEBOOK RUNNING SMOOTHLY, IT’S 
IMPORTANT TO INSTALL UPDATES.  HOW TO MANUALLY UPDATE 
YOUR CHROMEBOOK: 

1) LOG IN TO YOUR CHROMEBOOK 

2) ON THE BOTTOM RIGHT, CLICK ON THE TIME 

3) CLICK ON THE GEAR (SETTINGS) 

4) ON THE LEFT, NEAR THE BOTTOM, CLICK ON ABOUT CHROME OS 

5) CLICK ON CHECK FOR UPDATES, AND LET IT RUN. YOU MAY HAVE 
TO RESTART YOUR COMPUTER TO COMPLETE THE UPDATE. 

IF YOU ARE HAVING ANY CONSISTENT PROBLEMS WITH YOUR 
CHROMEBOOK, PLEASE BRING IT IN TO HAVE IT LOOKED AT. 

MARINE RECRUITER VISIT TODAY 
THE MARINE RECRUITER WILL BE HERE TODAY DURING LUNCH. 
 

SEMESTER ONE ACADEMIC REWARDS 
SEMESTER ONE 3.5 AND ABOVE GPA REWARDS WILL BE HANDED OUT 
DURING LUNCH TODAY IN ROOM 17.  PLEASE COME AT THE 



APPROPRIATE TIME TO CLAIM YOUR ITEM.  RECIPIENT LIST WILL BE 
POSTED IN ROOM 17 AND THE FRONT OFFICE WINDOW.  SENIORS 
11:55-12:02, JUNIORS 12:02-12:09, SOPHOMORES 12:09-12:14, AND 
FRESHMEN 12:14-12:20. 
 

CHROMEBOOK CHARGER SHORTAGE 
THE LIBRARY IS CURRENTLY OUT OF EXTRA CHROMEBOOK CHARGERS.  
PLEASE CHECK AT HOME AND RETURN ANY EXTRA CHARGERS YOU 
MAY HAVE BORROWED.  REMEMBER TO CHARGE YOUR 
CHROMEBOOK AT HOME EVERY NIGHT TO AVOID THE NEED TO 
BORROW ANOTHER CHARGER. 
 

GO BILLIES!! 
OUR 8T H GRADE BOYS BASKETBALL TEAM IS RANKED NUMBER 1 
GOING INTO THE STATE BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT THIS WEEKEND 
IN REDMOND.  GOOD LUCK! 
 
 


	PLEASANT HILL MIDDLE SCHOOL/HIGH SCHOOL
	ANNOUNCEMENTS
	March 10, 2022
	Oregon has mandated masks to be worn at all times indoors through March 11th.  Starting March 14, masks are optional for all students and staff while at school and also on district transportation.  Please be respectful of an individual’s decision to w...

